From: German Julian CC [mailto:jgerman@cornwall.gov.uk] 
Sent: 01 October 2013 00:06
To: jon@jonsmithassociates.net; John Adams
Subject: FW: Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan information 

Example communication and electronic copy of survey



From: German Julian CC 
Sent: 23 January 2013 23:20
To: German Julian CC
Subject: Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan information 
Hello,

I wanted to let you know what is happening with the Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan (NDP). At the last public meeting in Veryan we looked at three key issues, how do we engage? What evidence is available to us? What are the issues facing the Roseland? The meeting felt that some action was needed and that a survey would be a good way to highlight that work towards a Roseland NDP is starting and to give an initial idea as to what the key issues are. 

The survey has been delivered to most properties in Gerrans Parish, Jon Smith jon@jonsmithassociates.net is organising distribution in Veryan Parish and David Hubbard hubbard39@btinternet.com in St Just Parish. Anyone wishing to get involved in any area of the Roseland in getting the survey delivered please let Jon, David or me know. The surveys can be returned to our Post Offices in Portscatho, St Mawes or Veryan (thank you to them) or by email to me.

Paul Mace and Keith Brown attended a NDP event hosted by Eden with content provided by Locality and Planning Aid and are feeding back information and contacts. Following this, there is a free neighbourhood plan conference for communities at Bristol on Sunday 3rd to Tuesday 5th February. Please follow the link if you are interested www.edenproject.com/planning-camp Please let me know if you do sign up to attend and I will try to organise car sharing.

The NDP which is furthest progressed on the country is a rural one covering a number of Parishes, so whilst there planning priorities may be different to ours, it provides an interesting insight about what planning policies could be achieved http://uecp.org.uk/upper-eden-neighbourhood-development-plan/uendp-referedum-version/
All five of our Parishes have now agreed to apply to Cornwall Council for the designation of a neighbourhood plan area for the Roseland. Cornwall Council will publicly advertise this in due course.

Best wishes,

                       Julian

Julian German

Cornwall Councillor

Roseland Electoral Division

07737 183 690

